
Coahoma Development Corporation 

PUBLIC HEARING AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT PROJECT NOTICE 

15T STREET MURAL PROJECT 

In accordance with the Development Corporation Act, Section 505.160 of the Texas 

Local Government Code, the Board of Directors of the Coahoma Economic 

Development Corporation (CDC), a Type B economic development corporation, is 

providing this published notice of its intent to undertake the following project: 

To fund up to $60,000.00 (Sixty Thousand Dollars) of improvements to the 

downtown Coahoma area by funding the repainting of two existing large murals on 

buildings in the downtown area and the painting of a new large mural on a City of 

Coahoma owned building, all of which are located on street corners facing the 1% 

Street railroad tracks, in accordance with Section 505.152 of the Texas Local 

Government Code, (“the Project”). The total cost of the funds to be expended on 

this Project will not exceed $60,000.00. 

The CDC will hold a Public Hearing on January 14, 2025, at the Coahoma City Hall, 

122 N. 1st Street, at 7:00 p.m. to allow for public comment on this project and the 

proposed expenditure of Type B Sales Tax funds. After consideration and voting by 

the CDC, the project will go to the City Council for its approval of the expenditure 

of CDC funds. 

The CDC encourages citizens to participate in the public comment and public 

hearing stages of all CDC projects. Citizens unable to attend meetings may submit 

their views in writing to Tammy Griffith, City Secretary, for the City of Coahoma by 

mailing them to P.O. Box 420, Coahoma, TX, 79511. For additional information, 

contact the City Secretary’s office at (432) 394-4287.


